
 

  ZION NEWS . . . . .  

Welcoming All, Growing, and Sharing God’s Love     †       October 10, 2021 

Members names will be published on the Prayer List for 2 weeks. If 
you wish your name to remain on the list, please call the office. 

Mitzi Moesch William Follet 
Phyllis Christianson Dejon Polzin  
Pam Bruecker 
James Nelson, grandson of Sandy Rhode 

This week…. 
 

Saturday, October 9    Soctober continues! 
  5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

Sunday, October 10  Pastor Appreciation Day! 
 8:00 a.m.  Worship Service  
 9:15 a.m. Education Hour 
 10:30 a.m. Outside  Contemporary Worship at Zion 
  

Monday, October 11    Pastor is on vacation this week 
 12:00 p.m. Health Ministry Committee Meeting 
 

Tuesday, October 12  
 8:00 a.m. Men’s Bible Study Brkfst - Angie’s Cafe 
 9:00 a.m. Mission Quilting 
 7:00 p.m. AA & Al-Anon  - Rm 102, Kitchen 
 

Wednesday, October 13 
 10:00 a.m. ZLCW Board Meeting - Library 
 3:30 p.m. Book Club - Commons 
 6:00 p.m.  NO Confirmation Class  
 7:00 p.m. Property Committee - Commons 
 
 

Friday, October 15      
 Focus Deadline 
 

Saturday, October 16 
 5:00 p.m. Worship Service 
 

 

Sunday, October 17 
 8:00 a.m.  Worship Service  
 9:15 a.m. Education Hour 
 10:30 a.m. Outside Worship 
 3:30 p.m. ELCA Natn’l Youth Gather. Mtg.  
 5:00 p.m. Confirmands’ Saints & Servants 
 
 

 

www.shawanozion.org 

Pastor Scott’s home 715-201-0214    cell 715-558-5737 
Office / Debbie  715-526-2017  zion@shawanozion.org 
Jennifer Greiert…..    nurse@shawanozion.org 

 Box Scores 

Worship Attendance  

 

Oct. 2/3   118 in-person 
 

Saturday   5:00 p.m.  27 
Sunday    8:00 a.m. 36 
Outside   10:30 a.m.      55 

 

 Online Views   71 as of  10/7 

Sunday, Oct. 3, 2021 
 
 

General Fund       $ 7,712.00 
Building Fund           152.00 
 

Thank you Zion members  
for your support! 

Everyone is welcome to attend 
the 

Book Club at Zion! 
 

On October 13 we will discuss  
In the Garden of Beasts by Erik Larson. 

 
 

We meet in the Commons area—physically distanced, masks 
optional.   Wednesday, October 13 at 3:30 pm.  

Our AED is currently out of order.   
 

It needs a new battery which is on backorder 
due to COVID.  An announcement will be 

made when it is useable! 

is happening now! 

Zion’s  Health Ministry Committee is collecting  

NEW SOCKS  
for Safe Haven and SAM 25! 

 
 

Please start filling the bin! 
 

New socks needed for women, men, 
boys, girls, and infants. 

No Confirmation Class 
Wednesday, October 13. 

A First Communion Class  
Will Be Offered  

on an October Weekday Evening! 
 

Which day?  Let us know what works for you! 
 
 

If you feel your child is ready for first communion 
instruction please contact office to sign them-up. This class 
must be attended by both student/parent(s)!  

The Wee Care program needs your bags! Please 
place plastic shopping bags in the fabric sleeve 
hanging near the SAFPARC food  
collection pantry.  Thank you! 



Carson DR-200 ezRead electronic reading aid and mon-
itor was donated to Zion’s Loan Closet. If you, or someone 
you know,  are in need of this visual aid please contact the 
Parish Nurse or the office 715-526-2017. 

Sponsor a worship bulletin in honor or in 
memory of someone! The $20 sponsorship fee goes 

into the General Fund to offset the bulletin cost. 
Contact Debbie in the office to reserve  

your  sponsor date! 

Youth Fundraiser….Aluminum Can Collection  
Bin located behind the garage! 

The Youth appreciate your donations—which  
must be bagged—as an ongoing fund raiser.  

Food Pantry – Zion gathers food items  
for the area food pantries. You may leave your 
nonperishable food items in the food cupboard 
located in the Commons near the Library  
entrance.  Thank you! 

Emergency Medical Bag  
located behind the information desk.   

Hearing Impaired Equipment available  
at worship services. Please see the ushers. 

Church in Society is looking for a couple of  
individuals to run the Wee Care Food Packs  

program! 
Please consider giving of your time for 
this rewarding and vital program to the 
smallest members of our community. 
Contact the church office if interested. 

-ôýˑĂ "āôðúõðĂă "øñûô 3ăĄóĈ   
4ĄôĂóðĈ -þāýøýöĂˉ 

 

ѕˁээ ð˅ü˅ ðă !ýöøôĂˑ -ðøý #ðõĪ 
 

*þøý ĄĂ 4ĄôĂóðĈ üþāýøýöĂˉ 

Life moves fast and is full of stressors and 
challenges. It is a blessing to catch your breath 
and focus on the things that matter most to you. At 
Waypost, Imago Dei Village, or Pine Lake Camp, 

we are ready to welcome you for a chance to step outside of 
the pressures of daily living. We have cottages that are great 
for individuals or families to experience renewal, and we have 
larger cabins that are great for extended families, church 
groups, or organizations to build community in a safe environ-
ment. Contact us today to reserve your time at camp: 920-882
-0023; info@crosswayscamps.org.  
 

Do you like to teach & help others? Become a tutor 
with a super team—Shawano County Literacy Council—and 
give someone a helping hand! Tutor training provided in  
Ë English as a Second Language, Ë Adult Basic Education, 
and Ë Citizenship Test Preparation. Contact: 715-524-6506 or 
shawanolitco@yahoo.com, or  shawanocountyliteracy.org. 

Christ in Our Home — Copies of the Oct-Nov-
Dec issue of this inspiring devotional guide for per-
sonal/family use are available on the literature cart in 
the Commons in both regular and LARGE print. 

Prayers Shawls are in need!   
If you enjoy crocheting or knitting we 
are in need of prayer shawls.   When 
making a prayer shawl you are infusing 
each stitch with hope, warmth, love, 
compassion and care.  When the gift of 
a prayer shawl is received, that warmth 
is felt, the connection is recalled and the 
healing takes place. Your prayer shawls 
can be brought to the office when finished. Thank you very 
much!   
         ~ Health Ministry Committee  

Yarn needed!  
Drop off donations at the infor-

mation desk. Thank you! 

ELCA National Youth Gathering  
Meeting at Zion for  

Students & Chaperones  
 

Sunday, Oct. 17 ~ 3:30 -5:00pm  

Empty Bowls/Caring Hearts  
Online Fund Raiser! 

On-line Silent Auction!! Starting Oct. 9 at 
8:00AM, ending Oct. 16 at 8:00am. Winners 

announced Oct. 16 at 10:00am. 
Matching donations received during auction dates by the 

Harold Pevonka Trust to promote healthy hearts! 
 

www.sam25.org or  www.facebook.com/same25.org 


